
 

Office Hours this week:  Monday—Friday    8:15 a.m.-3:45 p.m.      
215-946-3467    info@hopeLCS.org 

 

Activity pages for young children are available from an usher. 

 
 

 
Pastor Rich is inviting the people of Hope to raise funds  

for Family Promise of Lower Buck County 
to help homeless people in our community.     

 

Pastor Rich will be riding a 160 miles along the D & L Trail   
(begins at Glen Summit to Washington Crossing and then to Easton)   

from June 10th to June 14th. 
 

Want to support the homeless families of our area?  
    

Please write a check made out to “Hope Lutheran Church”  
and mark in the memo line: “Biking for Homeless”. 
You can donate an amount per mile (160 x $____) 

or designate any amount ($5/$20/$100/etc). 

 

We celebrate this morning with  
Brandon Wiggins  

as he confirms his faith  
 in our Lord and Savior. 

 

Youth Group Activity Night & Bible Study  
 

Every Wednesday night from 6:30-8:30 p.m.    

Invite your friends!  Grades 5-10 

Lynn Holmes 215 5477138 holmeslynnd@gmail.com  

 

Men’s Softball… 
Come on out to cheer on our guys! 

 

Home games are at Neil Armstrong Middle School on Wistar Rd. 
 

5/22—TBD 

5/24—6:30 p.m.—vs. Acts of Grace Comm. Church at Fallsington Front 

5/29—6:30 p.m.—vs. Woodside Pres. at Firefighters (Poplar) unlit 

5/31—6:30 p.m.—vs. Restoration Church at home 
 

Contact...Tom Marks 215-757-1702  t_marks10@comcast.net 

 

Evening Bible Study every Tuesday 7:00 p.m. 
 

Join us as we journey together through God’s Word and  
build/strengthen friendships with other people of faith.   

 

We are studying the Gospel of Matthew.  
Contact Enola Cook 609-464-2366 or rev3-20@hotmail.com 

"After God’s Heart"…a Bible study especially for women.   

Join us on Thursday, May 24, at 12 p.m. at Hope. 
We will review a summary of chapters 21-31 of I Samuel.   

Please complete Lesson 10 in our study book. 
We will not meet in June.  

When the group resumes in September, Beth Marks will be the leader.  
 

Contact: Betty Scheich 215-945-3115 BScheich555@gmail.com 

 

Still in May... 

 

Scrip Orders are due next on Tuesday, May 29, at 9 a.m. 

Gift cards can be purchased for house projects,  
lawn projects, groceries, gas, trips… almost anything! 

 

Contact: Sabrina Cusimano  215-860-2686  scusimano@hopeLCS.org 



 

 

The grass is growin’ like crazy... 

and volunteers are needed  

to cut our grass at Hope. 

Some areas are cut using the tractor; others by using a push-mower.   

There is a sign-up sheet in the narthex.  Thanks for supporting HOPE! 

Questions? Contact: Bill Durnin  267-393-2297   Trustees@hopeLCS.org 

 

 

 

Please join us for refreshments on Sunday, June 10,  
at 9:15 a.m., as we say goodbye to Betty Scheich.    

Betty will be moving to Willow Valley Communities  
in Lancaster at the end of the month.   

She has been a faithful member since November 8, 1959.   
Her achievements at Hope are too numerous to list  

as she has done just about everything  
from leading Bible studies to painting the ladies room!   

She will be greatly missed.   

 

Looking f�ward to June... 
 

Hope Lutheran School 
Christ-Centered Learning 

 

Tours Available Daily 
 
 

Infants—PreK 
Keystone Stars Facility 

2’s — “The Buttercups” Curriculum 
3’s — “Creative Curriculum” 

PreK — “Houghton Mifflin” Curriculum 
 

 

Mrs. Terri Rambo, Director 
215-946-3467     TRambo@hopeLCS.org 

 

Kindergarten—Grade 8 
NLSA Accreditation  

Academic Excellence 
Accelerated Reading Program 

Reading Olympics – blue ribbon winners! 
Highly-qualified certified teachers 

 

Mrs. Maryann Puls, Principal 
215-946-3467     MPuls@hopeLCS.org 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

HOPE for our children... 


